
 

Newsletter  - November 2023 
Welcome to the Federation's November Newsletter.   We are trialling a different approach this month by 

introducing a Microsoft Sway newsletter.    

It was lovely to see so many parents visiting the schools for the Autumn Term parent consultation 

meetings.  If you were unable to attend, please contact us so that a catch-up with your child's teacher 

can be arranged.  This can be as simple as a phone call or you can request a face to face meeting or 

virtual meeting. 

We are now on the run up to Christmas with only five weeks until the next school break!  Lots of things 

are planned so please take a look at the schools' calendar dates section including a short Christmas 

performance from each year group towards the end of term which you will be invited to attend.  



 

 

This week both schools are taking part in the national Anti-Bullying Week from the Anti-Bullying Alliance.  

This starts with Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November. 

The theme of Make A Noise About Bullying came about following national consultation with teachers 

and pupils by the Anti-Bullying Alliance which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week every year in England, 

Wales and Northern Ireland. Teachers and children wanted a theme that empowered them to do 

something positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes. 



Following the success of the campaign in 2022 – when 80% of schools marked the week, reaching over 

7.5 million children and young people – Anti-Bullying Week will remind everyone whether it’s in school, 

at home, in the community or online, we can bring an end to bullying. 

For further information use this link: Anti-Bullying Alliance   

 

This Friday (17th November) we are asking everyone to come to school in their own clothes for the day, 

including at least one spotty item. Please do not buy anything specifically; a homemade badge or T-shirt 

with added paper spots would make children look SPOTacular!  We are asking everyone to make a 

suggested donation of £1 to join in with this.  

School Lunches 

Hampshire Catering Service (HC3S) provide daily hot School lunches Please take a moment to look at the 

menu every day with your child before they arrive at school to ensure they know what to choose.   

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying
https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/hc3s/education-catering/menu-primary


Junior School Diary Dates for the rest of the Autumn Term: 

 



Infant School Diary Dates for rest of the Autumn Term: 

 



Key Diary Dates for the rest of the academic year: 

 

 

 

A big thank you to everyone for your continued generosity for the charity events we have held so far this 

academic year. 

• Jeans 4 Genes: £269.66 (juniors) and £220 (infants) 

• Harvest Food Bank: 505 meals / 212Kg (juniors) and 495 meals / 199g (infants) 

• #helloyellow / Young Minds: £178.75 (juniors) and £169.45 (infants) 

Events coming up soon! 
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